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Calendar       
 
April 1-5         Spring Break 
April 8             5-6 grade play practice starts 3:30-5:00pm 
                        School Board 7:00pm 
April 12          PTL Flower Sale begins 
                        Fine Arts Festival at Trinity Lutheran School 
April 13          PTL Family Dance 
April 16          PTL Meeting 2:30pm 
April 22          MAP Testing begins 
Visit our online calendar to find out what’s happening at 
OSLS. https://www.oslsgr.org/school-calender 
 

Announcements     
 

Principal Call Accepted 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs. Kara Harbaugh has 
accepted the call to serve as principal beginning Fall 2019.  
Thanks be to God!   
 

Online Re-enrollment 
Please use the link in the email from TADS to re-enroll your 
student for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 

Softball Gloves for Grades 5-8  
5-8 grade students, if you have a ball glove at home, please 
bring it to school after Spring Break for a P.E. unit.  Students 
will share, so there is no need to buy a glove. 
 

Shorts  

Students may wear shorts to school after Spring Break.  The 
shorts must have a hem and be of appropriate length.  
Students are to come to school prepared with appropriate 
outerwear for recess. 
 

K-2 Field Trip 

On Wednesday, April 24, the kindergarten and 1-2 grade 
students will travel to East Kentwood High School for a 
performance of The Magic School Bus.  The play starts sat 
10:00am.  Drivers are needed. 
 

 
 
 

 

Learn By Heart     
 
For the week of April 8 
Confession and Absolution: Which are these [sins]? 
 
Consider your place in life according to the Ten 
Commandments: Are you a father, mother, son, daughter, 
husband, wife, or worker? Have you been disobedient, 
unfaithful, or lazy? Have you been hot-tempered, rude, or 
quarrelsome? Have you hurt someone by your words or 
deeds? Have you stolen, been negligent, wasted anything, or 
done any harm? 
 
Psalm 130:5-6 
I wait for the Lord, my soul waits, 
     and in his word I hope; 
my soul waits for the Lord 
     more than watchmen for the morning, 
     more than watchmen for the morning. 
 

Drama       

 
Thank you 
Mr. Roberts and the 7-8 grade students would like to thank 
everyone that came to the Dessert Theater last Friday.  There 
was a great turn-out.  They would like to thank the parents 
that assisted with costumes and make-up.  Special thanks go 
to Mrs. Havemeier and the parents that did such a wonderful 
job with the Dessert Theater. Thanks to everyone who helped 
by planning, shopping, baking, preparing drinks, serving, 
setting up and cleaning up.   

 
5-6 Grade Play: Complaint Department and 
Lemonade 
People will complain about anything — not almost anything, 
but absolutely anything!  The complaint department takes on 
everything from Oreo icing to kleptomania and from songs 
stuck in the head to the price of cheese and on and on and 
on.  Could there be a glimmer of hope for anyone in charge of 
a complaint department?  To find out, please join us on 
Friday, May 10 at 7:00pm for the 5-6 grade production of 
Complaint Department and Lemonade. 
 

5-6 Grade Drama Schedule 
Monday, April 8     Parts 1-8 pages 1-11 and 20-23 
Tuesday, April 9     Parts 9-15 pages 11-20 
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Library       
 

Library Helper 
April 10 Mrs. Karen Koetje 
 

Volunteers      
 

Part of what makes Our Savior Lutheran School so special is 
the crew of volunteers who give of their time to serve at 
school.  If you would like to help with activities in April, please 
follow the link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a45acad2ca4fe3-april 
 

Fine Arts Festival     
 
Friday, April 12 Voce Solida, our school choir, and a few of our 
student instrumentalists will be going to Trinity Lutheran 
School in St. Joseph, MI for a Fine Arts Festival.  Students will 
perform a selection for judges who will evaluate them.   
 

You are invited to come listen to our instrumental musicians 
after Chapel on Wednesday, April 10.  This is an opportunity 
for them to perform their selections in front of the student 
body before being judged at the Fine Arts Festival on Friday.   
 

PTL        
 

Pre-order Flower Sale 
What are your getting your mom for Mother's Day this year?  
Do you need some flowers to brighten up your front porch? 
 
Our Annual Flower Sale is coming up!  Information will be 
sent home on April 12.  This information will include a 
description of the available flowers as well as the order 
forms.  Please feel free to gather orders from your friends 
and family.  Orders will be due with payment on April 26.   
Flowers will be delivered to the school on Thursday, May 
9 for pick up-- just in time for Mother's Day and Grandparents 
Day! Funds raised from the Flower Sale will go into the PTL’s 
general fund and will help pay for Circle Theater membership 
and school plays.  Thank you for supporting our school and 
our students!  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Jen Havemeier (616) 481-9316 

 

Family Dance 
Please see the attached flyer about the PTL sponsored Family 
Dance on April 13 from 6:00-8:30pm in the school gym. 

 
 
 
 
 

Athletics      
 

OSLS Running Club   
Students, are you ready to start running?  Would you enjoy 
setting and achieving personal goals?  Would you love to get 
in some great practice for track season?   
 
All of those things can happen during Running Club.  The 
Running Club will begin after Spring Break.   The Running Club 
is a fun event for students in 1-8 grade.  The students may 
choose to run or walk a ¼ mile course during their lunch 
recess.  The course is laid out around the playground and 
soccer field.  For every 5 miles (20 laps) completed, the 
children receive a small prize.   
  
Adult volunteers are needed to help supervise the running 
club.  The volunteers also keep track of the number of laps 
the students complete.  It would be wonderful if a 
parent/grandparent could pick one day to come for the 
duration of the running club.  What day of the week can you 
help?  Please visit SignUpGenius to volunteer 
(https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a45acad2ca4fe3-running).  
Please contact Mrs. LaDene Lyon if you have any questions. 
 

Direct Your Dollars     

Help Our Savior Lutheran School earn $1,000 through the 
Direct Your Dollars program!  We’re collecting receipts from 
local SpartanNash stores (D&W, Family Fare, and Forest Hills 
Foods).   OSLS will receive $1,000 when we collect $150,000 
in receipts.  To qualify, it must be the whole, original receipt. 
Thanks for supporting our school. 
 

Camp Concordia     
 

Summer Camp Early Registration Discount 

Summer overnight camp sessions at Camp Concordia, just 40 
minutes northeast of Grand Rapids, are available for children 
heading into grades 1-12 in fall 2019, and the early 
registration discount is available until April 1. See Summer 
Camps 2019 
 

West Michigan Lutheran High School   

Enrolling Now! 
West Michigan Lutheran High School is now enrolling for the 
2019-2020 school year.  Please go to www.wmlhs.org for 
more information or to register.  An affordable and 
exemplary Christ-centered education is within your reach.  If 
you have additional questions please feel free to call (616) 
455-2200 or email (secretary@wmlhs.org).   
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